
MNIT Cyclothon 2022 

The first MNIT Cyclothon was organized in Malaviya National Institute of Technology (MNIT 

Jaipur) on 10t
h
 April 2022. It was a 5.5 km (approx.) track around the MNIT campus which 

started at Prbha Bhawan gate and finished at the same point. Almost 650 participants, including 

faculties, students, and staff members, registered, and approximately 500 people witnessed and 

participated in the event. The event was graced by the presence of honourable Director Prof. N. 

P. Padhy, Prof. M. M. Sharma (Registrar), Dean SW, faculty members, staff and students. The 

mandate of Cyclothon was to give a tribute to near and dear ones who were lost in COVID times. 

The event started at 6 am with the flag-off ceremony by the chief guest. The Director and 

Registrar also took the cycle ride and completed the entire track. 

At the finish point, a MNIT souvenir of appreciation and refreshments were presented to all 

participants. At 7.00 pm, the event was completed with the closing remark of the Director. He 

congratulated  Dr Namita Mittal, Associate Dean SW and her team for organizing the successful 

event and asked to continue the trend in the coming years. He also congratulated all the 

participants for their enthusiasm and involvement. He thanked all the volunteers and security 

officials for their effort in making this event successful. 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 


